
WELCOME TO OUR CHURCH 
    “Helping Others Find and Serve God” 

 

LORD’S DAY 

June 21st, 2020 

 

“He will restore the hearts of the fathers to their children  

and the hearts of the children to their fathers,  

so that I will not come and smite the land with a curse.” 
 Malachi 4:6 

***************** 

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

HONORING OF FATHERS/ SPECIAL MUSIC  

 

CALL TO WORSHIP  

 

PRAYER  

 

WORSHIP THROUGH MUSIC 

 

SCRIPTURE READING                Colossians 3:18-4:6 

      

PRAYER 

 

MESSAGE                                    “Ready To Change Direction?” 

  

INVITATION SONG/VIDEO         “Before You Call Me Home” 

 

BENEDICTION & CLOSING CHORUS 
 

“Train up a child in the way he should go  

- but be sure you go that way yourself.”  

Charles Spurgeon 
 

“The righteous who walks in his integrity 

—blessed are his children after him!” 

Proverbs 20:7

 



ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK: 
 

TODAY 1:20 Church Softball – (double header) 
 

Mon.  6:00 TOPS (Taking Off Pounds Sensibly)     
       

Wed.  6:00 Church Camp planning meeting 

           7:00 Bible Study & Prayer Time  

   *** Participate from home via the website www.firstcommunity.ws 
                

Sat.     8:00 Men’s Bible Study 

 

 

 
 

 

Happy Birthday To: Today Melanie Reese, Brayden Shanower;  

6/22 Lori Harford, Betty Ogden, Denise Rowe 6/26 Pastor Rod Winyard 

Would You Help? 
 

A brief survey has been sent to you via email, mail or is available 

on the back table. The survey is not very long and we would like 

people of all ages to participate. We hope you will take a few 

minutes to respond. The results will help us evaluate how we are 

serving as a church during the COVID-19 pandemic and help us 

improve and to plan for restarting other ministries. Please have 

completed surveys returned by Wednesday, June 24th. 

 

Church Camp(s) 2020? 
 

Please join us in praying for camps like Stony Glen & Camp Eli and 

missionaries like Dale Kinkade & the Ziemer family who use them to 

present the gospel and train young people in God’s Word. We pray that 

restrictions will soon lift so camps can still be used this summer. Please 

join us Wednesday at 6 to plan a camp we hope to have in August. 

 

Thinking Outside of the Box 
 

Although we have been unable to have our typical Vacation 

Bible School this summer, does that mean we can’t still reach 

out to area youth with the gospel?  Would you help consider 

ways to do that? Possibly through a “Backyard Bible School” 

where kids/parents invite smaller groups of kids over for one-two 

days (or evenings)? During that time together, a small team of 

people from the church would assist with a bible lesson, craft, 

games, etc.  Please let Pastor John or Pastor Mark your thoughts 

or if you would be willing to help with something like this. 

http://www.firstcommunity.ws/

